
 
 

 

Sherry Chaput Recognized for Outstanding Commitment to Aviation Parts 
Distribution  
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24 June 2024 
 
Scottsdale, AZ – We are delighted to announce Sherry Chaput as the recipient of the Edward J. Glueckler 
Award. The announcement was made during the 2024 ASA AFRA Conference.  
 
Sherry has become one of the driving forces in open discussions about the increased requirements in 
traceability and documentation and having discussions about what is truly needed and reasonableness 
in reviewing paperwork packages. Her openness in working with ASA, its members, and the industry to 
bring this discussion to the forefront and drive change.  Sherry is an ardent member of the ASA Quality 
Committee and a regular speaker at industry meetings. Sherry has proven her expertise in performing 
audit reviews in back-to-birth trace paperwork for commercial aircraft sales to help identify 
inconsistencies and irregularities in back-to-birth traceability. She has committed her time and 
knowledge by contributing to the Guidance Material and Best Practices for Life Limited Parts (LLPs) 
Traceability for IATA. Sherry also serves on the American Aerospace, Manufacturers & MROs Committee 
and Career Growth Committee for IAWA.  

“Sherry’s commitment to changing the documentation paradigm that is in many cases unnecessarily 
overwhelming the industry, led ASA to recognizing her with the Edward J Glueckler Award. Sherry has 
used her voice and influence to lead a much-needed discussion and to start a group to look at updating 
Guidance Material for LLPs. We view Sherry’s work as a positive for the membership and industry, 
stated Michele Dickstein.” 

The ASA Annual Conference held in late June in Scottsdale, AZ focuses on quality, legal/regulatory and 
business issues affecting the aviation parts distribution industry. Named for the founder and first 
President of the Aviation Suppliers Association, The Edward J. Glueckler Award is presented each year at 
the conference in recognition of outstanding commitment, dedication and contribution to ASA and the 
aviation industry.  
 
Aviation Suppliers Association  
Over 30 years in the industry, the Aviation Suppliers Association (ASA), based in Washington, D.C., is a not-for-profit 
association, representing more than 950 global member companies that are positively shaping the aviation 
industry. Collectively, they lead critical logistics programs, purchasing efforts, and distribution of aircraft parts 
worldwide. Member companies include distributors, suppliers, surplus sales organizations, repair stations, 
manufacturers, airlines, operators, and other companies that provide services to the aviation parts supply industry. 
In addition, over 380 companies have received global accreditation to the ASA-100 Quality System Standard and 
FAA Advisory Circular 00-56 since 1996. The Aviation Suppliers Association Certification Body (ASACB) is an ANAB 
accredited certification body for ISO 9001:2015, AS9100, AS9110 and AS9120 audits. 
 
 
 
 


